
 

 

5-9-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school! Today has seen the return of many happy faces as well as given us an opportunity 

to welcome new starters and families to our school community. The children have been excitedly sharing 

stories from their summer as well as eagerly embracing their new topics and classes. We are all looking 

forward to the new term together. 

 

End of School Timings – next week 

Starting from Monday 11th September we will be implementing new pick-up times across school. This is to 

ensure we meet the government guidance regarding the length of the school day.  

 

• Reception children will be collected from the side of school, where they are dropped off, at 3:25pm. 

• School will finish for all other year groups at 3.30pm 

 

Just a reminder that school is open to children at 8:45am and the register is taken at 9am. 

 

Building updates 

• The school site was inspected by a Wirral Council structural engineer and cleared with regards to the 

RAAC regulations earlier this year. We are not a school that is facing any possible closures relating 

to the concrete. 

• A new climbing frame has been installed in the KS1 playground along new artificial grass.  The 

children have loved using it at playtimes already and my thanks to the Parent’s Association for 

helping to finance this. 

• The school is heating system is also being updated.  This means that the entrance to the playground 

is not in use for the next two weeks. 

 

Vacancies in school for September - Please contact the school office if you would like any further 

information. All roles are subject to an enhanced DBS check and may suit someone who is looking for a 

part time job. 

Midday Assistant Vacancy - We have some vacancies for Midday Supervisors (5/6.5 hours a week). This 

role involves supporting children at lunchtimes inside and outside.   

Kitchen Assistant Vacancy - There is a vacancy to support our wonderful Kitchen team (16 hours a week). 

This role involves supporting the kitchen staff to provide lunch for the children.   

St Bridget’s Buddies Playworker Vacancy - School are also able to offer the opportunity to join our 

brilliant Buddies team (11 hours a week). This role involves supporting the children outside of school hours 

within the Buddies childcare provision.   

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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Polite reminders 

• Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use Ludlow Lane as a 

one way.  Please see this link. 

• I have been contacted by concerned parents about some poor parking in the local area.  Please park 

with consideration of children and our neighbours. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 

https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_parking/31393

